Dear Members of the General Assembly,

I/We the undersigned License holders, small business owners and entrepreneurs from Salisbury, Maryland, strongly urge you to support House Bill 1319.

This Bill addresses and resolves the long-standing unfair, arbitrary and politically-influenced issuance of permits and licenses to establishments and events within the Salisbury portion of Wicomico County.

Our industry has experienced a resurgence in the past few years in Salisbury and the only headwind we have faced comes from the manipulation of decisions made by the Wicomico Board of License Commissioners.

We feel that we would be fairly treated under a City Board of License Commissioners, following the Annapolis precedent. Some of us own licensed establishments outside of the City of Salisbury are we are confident that HB1319 does not unfairly or unexpectedly change the regulatory environment in which we operate – and we stand with the small businesses inside of the City of Salisbury.

We also recognize and acknowledge that HB1319 does not change the rules for the purchase of liquor under the Wicomico Liquor Control Board.

Thank you for your support of small businesses like ours!

Signature

**Business Name** 

Parlie tos

Sushi De Kanpai

Mogan's Opster House

MoJo's Urban Entery

Market Street

Sol.	Caetas Janera Hoperistapha
Shirley K. Horne Opris Filmon	The Brack Room
	Ginger Horse
	The Foundains
Mary Tindall	Sath Band Alley
July July July July July July July July	Salisbury P.+ NPub